


  2 

DTOs may also use digital cameras to record tests. Before conducting the test, a DTO must inform the 

applicant about the camera and an information card must be available for the applicant to read. 

Consent from the applicant is not required but, if the applicant objects to the camera being used during 

the test, then the DTO should remove it. 

 

Information regarding the use of video cameras by DTOs is available on our website at: 

https://www.nzta.govt.nz/roadcode/heavy-vehicle-road-code/licence-and-study-guide/about-the-

practical-driving-test/on-the-day-of-your-practical-driving-test/ 

 

Other information regarding practical driving tests, including the use of recording devices, is also 

available on our website at: 

https://www.nzta.govt.nz/driver-licences/getting-a-licence/take-your-test/practical-tests 

 

In line with NZTA policy, this response will soon be published on our website, with personal 

information removed. 

 

If you would like to discuss this reply with NZTA, please contact us by email to 

official.correspondence@nzta.govt.nz. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Tara Parata 

Head of Customer Contact Centre 

 

 




